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Changed traffic conditions Princes Highway at Bomaderry 

The NSW Government is upgrading the Princes Highway between Berry and Bomaderry to 

improve safety, increase road capacity and improve traffic flow.  
 

 

What are we doing?   

We will be moving traffic onto a new section of road on the western side of the highway between 

Cambewarra Road and Abernethys Lane at Bomaderry in January 2020. This temporary traffic change will 

allow work to begin along the eastern side of the existing highway.   

We previously advised that preparation work for the upcoming traffic switch between Cambewarra Road 

and Abernethys Lane would be completed by 23 January 2020. This work has been delayed due to the 

recent wet weather and upcoming long weekend and will now take place over approximately five nights 

during the next three weeks. 

The night work will be carried out between 7pm and 5am to minimise impacts to motorists on the Princes 

Highway. We will notify of any further potential changes via the project’s Variable Message Signs.  

While current access arrangements will be maintained during the preparation work, residents are asked to 

follow the directions of traffic control as there may be some minor delays. 

Traffic changes 

Once the traffic switch is completed, there will be no right hand turns through this section of the Princes 

Highway. Instead, a separate access will be created for residents and businesses on the southbound side 

of the highway. This access will only be accessible to southbound traffic. 

All northbound motorists wishing to access businesses or property on the southbound side will need to 
travel to the turn around facility opposite Abernethys Lane, Meroo Meadow. Here, you can turn around to 
head south on the Princes Highway and use the dedicated access for residents and businesses. 
 
Southbound motorists wishing to access businesses and property on the western side of the highway will 
need to use the Cambewarra Road roundabout to turn around and head north again. 

Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions and follow the directions of signs and traffic control. 

Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience during this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this 

information, please contact the Translating 

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 

them to call us on 1800 506 976, option 3. 
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BerrytoBomaderryUpgrade@DSWJV.com.au 
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For more information  

For more information on the project or if you have any questions, please contact our project team 
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